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Iwan Davies 
NSW DPIE 
By E-mail: 
 
Email:  iwan.davies@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Iwan Davies 
 
WSC COMMENTS ON DRAFT MINISTERIAL DIRECTIONS – PROJECT ENERGY CONNECT NSW WESTERN 
SECTION 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the draft Ministerial conditions. I have reviewed the 
conditions and make the following comments: 
 
Condition D1, page 14, allows the planning secretary to alter the hours of operation for works. This condition 
should be amended to provide notification to Council if and when this occurs.  
 
Condition D3, page 14, addresses an Out of Hours Work Protocol. Council should be consulted in the creation 
of such a protocol and grater clarification is needed regarding what may be considered low/high risk 
activities.  
 
Conditions D33 and D34, pages 18/19, need to be amended to include notification to Council if and when 
this occurs. 
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the Health & Planning 
Department on 03 5027 5027. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
MATTHEW CARLIN 
DIRECTOR HEALTH & PLANNING 
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